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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

Advisory‘ laloim{ﬁs 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

TAN-OK NI ILOCANO: FESTIVAL OF FESTIVALS

The Provincial Government of Ilocos Norte through the Ilocos Norte Tourism
Office will celebrate its 207t Foundation Anniversary on February 14, 2025, at the
Ferdinand E. Marcos Memorial Stadium, Laoag City.

Relative to this, school heads are advised to allow the selected students to
participate during rehearsals. It is further advised that parent consent must be
secured prior to the attendance to the activity.

Be reminded that attendance to the activity shall be voluntary in nature and
shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order
No. 9, s. 2005.

For further discussion or clarification, you may contact Mr. A-Xavier R. Ruiz,
Officer-in-Charge, llocos Norte Tourism Office, by phone at 09175999944 or email at
tourismilocosnorte@gmail.com

Attached is the request letter for reference.

For information and guidance.
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Asuncion Street, 16-S Quiling Sur,

City of Batac, llocos Norte

Telephone No.: (077) 677-1993
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PROVINCE OF ILOCOS NORTE

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Matthew J. Marcos Manotoc
Governor

January 3, 2025

Dr. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education-Division of the City of Batac
City of Batac, llocos Norte

Dear Dr. Aludino,

May we first take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts toward inclusive and sustainable
development in our Province.

llocos Norte will celebrate its 207th Foundation Anniversary with various activities throughout this
February, highlighted by the 12th Year of the "Tan-ok ni llocano: Festival of Festivals," on February
14, 2025, at the Ferdinand E. Marcos Memorial Stadium.

We are then writing to request your support by allowing the select students of the Schools Division
of the City of Batac to participate in rehearsals organized by their local government unit, and
attend general rehearsals and the Festival for their presentation.

Additionally, we appeal for your assistance in promoting "Tan-ok" among your personnel and
students as an opportunity to learn and appreciate our history and culture.

In line with our sustained efforts to preserve Ilocos Norte's heritage, this would certainly aid the
Provincial Government in upholding the greatness of the llokano people through high-impact
cultural programs.

For coordination and inquiries, your personnel may contact Mr. A-Xavier R. Ruiz, Officer-in-Charge
of llocos Norte Tourism Office by phone at 0917 599 9944 or by email at
tourismilocosnorte@gmail.com.
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Thank you and | send my best regards. For the people of llocos Norte, | remain...

Sincerely,
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Provincial Capitol, Barangay 10, J. P. Rizal St., Laoag City 2900

Tel. No.: (077) 772-1212 loc 130-13 PMangbiag  TH4
Fax No.: (077) 770-3966 A~ Mangpadur-as %"
Email: matt@ilocosnorte.gov.ph

Facebook: Matthew Marcos Manotoc
Website: www.ilocosnorte.gov.ph



